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planning

From: Cay Varholick <cayv21@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 3:27 PM
To: planning
Subject: treasure hill

I have a home at 954 Empire,  allowing the treasure hill development will adveresly impact traffic and quality 
of life and property values on Empire and all of Old Town.  It will destroy the core, spirit and ambiance of what 
makes Park City an amazing place.   
 
Please let me know where this stands. 
Thanks, 
Cay Varholick 


